
The Bates Dance Festival is delighted you’ll be joining us for our 2019 Concert Series! 
 
This summer, our main parking lot behind Schaeffer and Gannett Theaters will be under much-
needed construction.  To ensure a positive experience and on-time arrival to the performance venue, 
please be aware of parking updates as your usual routine to our theaters may have shifted. 
 
Vehicles displaying Disabled Person Parking Placards in their cars may park in the attended area next 
to the Schaeffer Theater.  Otherwise, please utilize the parking lots located off of Bardwell Street and 
enjoy a lovely walk along Lake Andrews in route to the theater.  To find Bardwell Street, look for the 
BDF Event Parking signs near the Olin Arts Center/Bates College Museum sign off of Russell St. 
 
Street Parking is also available along the following streets: College St., Mountain Ave., Ware St., 
Campus Ave., and Central Ave. 
 

 


